
Pippin Class 
 

            20th October 2017 

Dear Parents  

 

A big thank you for all the lovely homework projects – all the children did extremely well at showing them to 

parents and other children in the school.  It was lovely to see them engaging in conversations and sharing how 

they went about making their different creations. 

 

Please note there is no forest school next half term, we would however appreciate keeping your child’s wellies 

in school for wet playtimes. 

 

Have a fantastic half term and we will see you back on Monday 30th October! 

 

During the week we have:  

 

 Read the story of Little Red Riding Hood and used it to discuss following rules 

that grown-ups give us and the importance of not talking to strangers 

 Recorded objects in Little Red Riding Hood’s basket, using our segmenting and 

blending skills along with our recognition of letter sounds learnt so far 

 Begun sounding out words/simple captions and matching them to their correct 

picture 

 Used play dough to form CVC words, sounding and reading them aloud 

 Recognised numerals to 20, counting out the correct amount of cakes into Little 

Red Riding Hood’s basket 

 Completed incomplete number lines where the Big Bad Wolf had eaten some of 

the numbers 

 Completed a paint by numbers Little Red Riding Hood picture, looking to 

recognise numbers to 10 then 20 

 Sequenced numbered Little Red Riding Hood numbers to 10 and 20 

 Used an interactive whiteboard game to segment and blend real and nonsense 

words 

 As part of PSED we have also discussed the rules around walking near roads and the importance of 

keeping ourselves safe 

  

In phonics: 

This week we have learnt the letter sounds:-  ‘h’ & ‘r’ 
We have also been learning to read the word… 

to 
Please find overleaf letter formation of h & r along with the word ‘to’ that you might like to practise. 


